
 
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Financial Services Licence Holders 

International Sanctions - Libya 

 
The MFSA brings to the attention of all Financial Services Licence Holders a Guidance Note (link 

below) issued by the Sanctions Monitoring Board with respect to Resolutions issued by the United 

Nations Security Council and measures imposed by the United States Office of Foreign Assets Control 

in view of the situation in Libya. 

 

 

 

 

 

Libya Sanctions Guidance Note 
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https://www.mfsa.com.mt/pages/readfile.aspx?f=/Files/International%20Affairs/Sanctions%202018/Libya%20-%20Sanctions%20Guidance%20Note%20-%20FINAL.pdf

